
Notice of Public Hearing 
Region C Water Planning Group 
Region C Initially Prepared Plan 

Notice is hereby given that the Region C Regional Water Planning Group (RCWPG) will hold a public 
hearing teleconference on May 26, 2020 at 4:00 PM to receive verbal comments regarding the 
adopted 2021 Region C Initially Prepared Plan (IPP). The Region C area includes Collin, Cooke, Dallas, 
Denton, Ellis, Freestone, Fannin, Grayson, Henderson (partial), Jack, Kaufman, Navarro, Parker, 
Rockwall, Tarrant and Wise Counties, Texas. Comments submitted by the public regard ing the IPP 
will be utilized in the development of the final 2021 Region C Regional Water Plan. 

This public hearing will be conducted by telephone pursuant to the authority of Texas Government 
Code Section 55l.125, and the orders of the Texas Governor regarding public gatherings. Following 
a brief presentation, public comment may be delivered. The telephone numbers to do so are (972) 
636-4201 and (800) 717-4201. The access code to be entered when prompted is 7673037#. 

Individuals desiring to make public comment must dial * 5 on their phone when prompted, which will 
place them in queue. Each speaker shall be limited to three minutes. Only the speaker having the 
floor will be able to speak. All other commenters' phones will be muted. Speakers may not trade or 
donate time to other speakers. Each speaker must dial in on a separate phone. The proceedings will 
be recorded. At the beginning of each public comment, the commenter must identify themselves by 
first and last name. 

The RCWPG will accept written comments through 5:00 p.m. on July 27, 2020, and will accept verbal 
comments addressing the IPP during the public hearing teleconference. Written comments, questions or 
requests for additional information should be directed to: 

J. Kevin Ward, RCWPG Chair 
c/o Trinity River Authority 

P.O. Box 60 
Arlington, Texas 76004 

(817) 467·4343 
regioncwpg@trinityra .org 

A copy of the IPP is available on the RCWPG website at http://www.regioncwater.org. A printed or 
electronic copy of the IPP will be available for viewing at the office of the County Clerk in each Region C 
county. A printed or electronic copy will also be provided for review to the public libraries identified at 
http://regioncwater.org/Documents/GeneraI/County%20Clerk%200ffices%20and%20Libraries.pdf. 


